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PPDC Wish List    

  
 Do you have any of the below 

items - are no longer using 
them - and would like to donate 
them to the Center?  For your 
donation, you can receive an 

in-kind acknowledgement 
letter, enabling you to deduct 
the value of your donation on 

your taxes!* 
  

  Barnes & Noble Gift Cards 
Backpacks 

Check out what we have been up to in March! 

What Makes It All Worth It: A Parent's Response 
  
A mother of a PPDC 2nd and 3rd grader shares just how much PPDC 
has made a difference in her children's academics, "I love what Peter 
Paul does for my children, not just preparing them for tests, but for the 
next grade level. My son had to take the SOL's on the computer and 
PPDC prepared him for that. My daughter won an award at school and I 
credit PPDC for helping her attain it!"   
 

 

Welcome Dr. Bedden 



Weed Eater 
CD player 

Kitchen Supplies 
Lawnmower 

Cricut Machine 
 

Contact Rosemary Jones for 
more information or to donate 

your item! 
 

*Please contact your tax 
advisor for more information 

  
  

  

 
   

  
On March 6, PPDC we welcomed Richmond Public School 
Superintendent Dr. Dana Bedden to the East End community!  
  
To commemorate Read Across America Week, students shared story 
time with Dr. Bedden. The Cat in the Hat, Thing 1, and Thing 2 also 
stopped by to partake in the festivities. The students loved the attention! 
We would like to thank Dr. Bedden, Capital One, community partners, 
and guests who joined us. To see all the fun we had with Dr. Bedden 
click here. 
  

   
 

Blue Ribbon Status 
  

 
  
PPDC has been designated as one of only 6 Service Enterprise 
organizations in Richmond. Points of Light, a national service 
organization, in partnership with Richmond's local Hands On affiliate 
selected PPDC after a rigorous application process. Through an 
assessment process it determined that PPDC has achieved "blue 
ribbon" status, one of only 2 nonprofits in the region. 
  
A Service Enterprise is a nonprofit or for-profit organization that 
fundamentally leverages volunteers and their skills to successfully 
deliver on the social mission of the organization. Blue ribbon status 
means that we've achieved stellar results, and serve as a model for 
other organizations to learn from, otherwise known as "positive 
deviants."   
   
We credit our many faithful volunteers for this honor as they share their 



many talents to help us deliver on our mission. Thank you! 
  
 

 Help Wanted 

  
Our annual Easter Egg Hunt is right around the 
corner. Please help children in the community 
celebrate Easter by donating Easter baskets filled 
with sweet treats and small gifts! If you are 
interested in providing baskets, call Rosemary 
Jones at 804-780-1195 by Tuesday, April 1, 2014. 
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